
Non-payment  of  Annual  Fee  Review 24 January 2024 

                                         AC0399 Belmont Filmhouse, 49 Belmont Street, Aberdeen                                             

 

I refer to Section 38 (4) (a) of the Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005 in terms of the Premises Licence 

Review.  The Licensing Standards Officers were made aware in October  2023 that the licence  holder 

had not paid the annual fee for the above premises. This is a breach of Section10(2) of the  mandatory 
conditions attached to the Premises Licence, Payment of Annual or Recurring Fees.   

This premises has been closed for a period of time and when visiting the premises in November 2023 

there appeared to be a substantial amount of mail on the floor, behind the front door of the cinema.  

The licence holder company appears to have gone into administration.   This information was passed 
on to the licensing team in November 2023.  

The Licensing Standards Officer has no other options regarding resolving this issue and has exhausted 
all known avenues.  

 

 

Licensing Standards Officer Aberdeen City Council  |  Commercial Team  |  Operations and  Protective 

Services  |Operations| Marischal College|3rd Floor South  |Broad Street|  Aberdeen  |  AB10 1AB 

Direct  Dial:  01224 522541    

 


